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From: gemglrll967@yahoo.com [mailto:gemgirll967@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Monday, May 02,2016 8:50 AM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Fwd: Pipeline extension 

> 
> Dear Sir or Madam, 
> 
> This email is to notify you of my concerns to the proposed gas line 
> scheduled to run through Blue Ash. {Case#16-253-GA-bTX) Please except this email as a forma! request 
to oppose this project due to the environmental damage, health risks, potential for contamination. 
> I value our decision to move to Blue Ash and appreciate what the city has had to offer. As a 
conscientious citizen of the city, I hope you will take action for the people you serve opposed to this 
project stop It from happening. 
> 
> Sincerely, 
> Anita Asch 
> 5928 Brasher Ave. 
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